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The annual bonfire spectacular at the walled garden will be taking place on Saturday November 5th this year so make a note on your calendar or diary.   The event will be much the same as for last year’s successful event.   Gates will open at 5pm when food and liquid refreshments will be available and entertainment will be on hand.   The bonfire will be lit around 6.30 (depending on numbers coming into the walled garden) with fireworks following shortly afterwards as the fire begins to die down.   Entertainment will continue until most people have left the site!   There will be the usual Mega Raffle too!
There will be hot and cold drinks on offer.   Burgers and sausages from Peter Coates Butchers, chips, pulled pork/beef rolls and donuts will be available.
We hope to have face painters on hand to decorate children (of all ages!)
As last year, numbers admitted are restricted by insurance limitations so book early to avoid disappointment.   This is a great location for a safe family event.   The spectacular fireworks are set off outside the garden area while the audience is safe inside the walled area and, being enclosed, it is a safe area where children cannot easily wander off.
Ticket prices have been held for yet another year – adults £6, children under 5 are free, other children £3 -  and can be purchased via the website ( http://elfordhallgarden.org/ ) and from local tourist offices and post offices. 
PLEASE HELP US BY FORWARDING THIS TO ALL OF YOUR FRIENDS AND CONTACTS.
HELP TO KEEP THE WALLED GARDEN FREE TO ALL VISITORS AND DEVELOPING IN THE FUTURE
